
 

 

Circular No (29) for 2020 

Regarding  

National Defense College Candidates - Ninth Batch 2021 

 

To: All Federal Entities  

 

The Federal Authority for Government Human Resources (FAHR) would like to 

send you kind regards, wishing you all the success in your endeavors. 

Within the joint cooperation between the National Defense College and the 

Federal Authority for Government Human Resources in relation to national 

defense courses, we would like to inform you that the nomination period to join 

the ninth National Defense Course, will be open from 15 August 2021 to 30 June 

2022. 

Given the importance of this course to hone the skills of employees and develop 

their strategic and national awareness, in addition to other aspects related to 

national security and strategic leadership, we request you to kindly nominate  

qualified employees at your esteemed entity who occupy the special grade and 

above to join the course. It is important to note that the program trquired full-

time study and the graduates will be awarded a master's degree in strategic 

studies upon successful completion of the Course. 

The candidates will undergo an evaluation process, personal interviews and 

placement tests in January 2021 set by the National Defense College, on which 

the college will approve the final list of candidates. 

Accordingly, please direct the concerned officials in your esteemed entity to enter 

the data of candidates to join the course through the link below, no later than 1 

December 2020. 



 

 

Please be assured of the Authority’s support and assistance to your esteemed 

entity. 

Thank you for your cooperation 

 

Issued on: October 15, 2020 

Federal Authority for Government Human Resources  

 

For coordination, please contact:  

 

- Salwa Abdullah - Director of Projects and Programs Department –  

Tel: 042319037 Email: SAbdulla@fahr.gov.ae 

- Waood Al-Darmaki - Executive Projects Officer  

Tel: 042319116 Email: waldarmaki@fahr.gov.ae 

Registration link: 

- https://www.fahr.gov.ae/portal/ar/national-defense-college.aspx 
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